PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
TOWN OF MAINE — ATV/UTV ROUTES ON COUNTY ROADS

PUBLIC NOTICE is given to all persons in the Town of Maine that a public hearing
will be held on Wednesday, June 7, 2023, at 6:00 PM at the Maine Town Hall,
located at N8551 State Hwy 187, Shiocton, W1 54170. The purpose of this hearing
is to provide residents an opportunity to comment on having the county roads in
the township as potential ATV / UTV routes. All persons interested are invited to
attend this hearing and be heard.

Lori Klevesahl, Clerk
Town of Maine
Dated this 22" day of May, 2023
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